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Alexander Gunyon

From: Jonathan Dagley 
Sent: 03 June 2024 17:00
To: Consultations
Subject: Blean development: Local Plan Site  C12

Categories: Green category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I do not think the plan for the above should go ahead as stated.  
 
The number and the distribution of new homes, the unnecessary relocation of the primary school at Blean 
and the loss of trees and green fields are issues that outweigh any potential gain for the area. 
 
There are other solutions to building less ecologically damaging which would yield social benefits by 
building nearer to the main arterial roads along the new Thanet Way, for example. Canterbury and Blean 
are already struggling with the volume of traffic on its road network. Or, simply a more modest approach 
that takes into account the pressures on the city of Canterbury. 
 
There are other ways the university could address its financial issues such as renting out available space 
and amalgamating with Christ Church or other institutions.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
J Dagley  
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